
Haley Farm Board of Directors HOA meeting 

November 5, 2020 
 

Meeting held at home of Scott Dilbeck 
In attendance: Scott Dilbeck, Ron Hammock and Bryan Fuentes 
 
1. Discussion on weed control and fertilizer program for common area at entrance. 
 
2. Discussion of housekeeping items such as trash cans or not to be visible from the 
street and making sure leash laws for the county are observed. 
 
3. Review of bank statements and funds. 
 
4. Discussion of two request for outbuilding/pool house, and concern for maintaining 
architectural standards. 
 
5. Discussion of community wide meeting / social gathering in the near future or spring 
of 2021 when pandemic regulations allow 
 
 
Sincere thank you from, 
Haley Farm Board of Directors:  Scott Dilbeck, Ron Hammock and Bryan Fuentes 
 


